Dennis Tapley

We all"know"the results of nuclear poisoning and do not wish to see those results being transported
on New Mexica roads, nor stored in New Mexican caverns.

We know that plutonium was not included in the original permitting process, so that attempts to
override or bypass or ignore the original permitting process will, of a certainty, ignite a series of
delays which are not profitable.



